

St. Luke Simpson Preschool

Lake Charles, LA May 1, 2017 Volume 1, Issue 9

May Newsletter

Director's Notes

It is hard to believe how quickly this year has gone by. We here at St. Luke-Simpson Preschool have enjoyed the opportunity to watch your children grow and help them learn academic and social skills through various activities and play.

The month of May will be busy with Mother's Day activities, end of year music programs, and end of year parties.

We look forward to seeing those of you returning in the summer and/or fall and for those of you moving on, we wish you well.

Extended Days May 22-26

Preschool ends May 19. Daycare only will be open May 22 - May 26 for extended day. Only children that are enrolled in full time Day Care (children who nap at school five days a week) will be allowed to attend school on these days.

Forms will be sent home on Monday, May 1 and due back Friday, May 5 so that we can make sure we have the appropriate number of staff to care for the number of children we will be serving. If no form is turned in, your child will not be eligible to attend these days.



Teacher Appreciation Week

Teacher Appreciation Week at SLS Preschool will be May 8 – 12. Please use the week to let your teachers know how special they are. Please refer to the letter that was sent home for special ideas. A simple card or colored picture brightens every teacher's day!



SLS Preschool May Newsletter Page 2

Upcoming Events

Center Closed

Monday, May 29, Memorial Day

Teacher Appreciation Week

May 8 - 12

End of Year Program

May 9 @6pm

Ms. Eileen, Ms. Jill, Ms. Mary, and Ms. Donna's, classes

May 11 @ 6pm

Ms. Kacy, Ms. Amanda, and Ms. Melissa's, classes

Last Day of Preschool

Friday, May 19

First Day of Summer School

Tuesday, May 30

End of Year Fun Day



To celebrate the end of the school year, we will have a SNOW CONE DAY on Monday, May 15 and Tuesday, May 16. Toddlers and two's will enjoy a snow cone on Monday, May 15 at 9:00! Three's and Pre-K will enjoy snow cones on Tuesday, May 16 at 9:30! Part time children are welcome to come and eat with their classes. We ask that those parents please stay while their child is here.

Words of Encouragement

"Alone we can do so little; together we can do so much."

-Helen Keller



Tuition Payments

We ask that all accounts have a balance of zero by Friday, May 19.

If your account is not paid in full your child will not be eligible for extended day, nor will they be allowed to begin the summer session.